
QUEBRADILLAS 
Total Funding Requested: $19,300,000.00 

Housing $13,000,000.00 

 

Infrastructure $3,800,000.00 

Economic Development $2,500,000.00 

 

On 3/10/18, the municipality of Quebradillas submitted a proposal which briefly outlines the impact of 

Hurricane Maria on the community and suggests solutions to be funded with CDBG-DR grant funds.  The 

proposal also highlights Quebradillas’ experience in managing and administering CDBG-funded 

programs. 

Community impacts cited include: 

• Loss of income 

• Loss of electricity 

• Approximately 3000 homes were directly affected 

Projects suggested by Quebradillas are as follows.  Details regarding timeline, budget, national 

objectives met and specifics for each project are included in the proposal. 

Housing 

• Construct new homes to relocate families out of high risk areas. 

• Rehabilitate homes. 

• Down payments and closing costs. 

Infrastructure 

• Construct emergency shelters. 

Economic Development 

•  Incentivize small and medium sized businesses in the Cocos neighborhood and Guajataca 

neighborhood. 

 


